
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

March 29, 2023  

 
 
1. There will be an Art Club meeting on Monday, April 3 from 3:00-4:00. Please see the classroom for 

details. 
 

2. Attention middle schoolers that signed up for Bright Elementary's Spring Carnival: The new date for 
the carnival is this Friday, March 31st and the time is 5:30-8:30. If you cannot make it, please email 
Mrs. Schoenberger at  nkschoenberger@sunmandearborn.k12.in.us  
 

3. There will be a Book Club meeting next Tuesday, April 4th at lunch. 
 

4. There will be a MS football call-out meeting for interested 6th and 7th graders today (3/29) during 
lunch.  Mr. Riehle will announce the meeting with 10-15 minutes remaining in lunch.   

 

5. Students that wish to purchase items from the vending machines must bring their own $1 bills or 
change.  Do not ask Mrs. Riehle or the front office staff to make change for large bills. 

 
6. The Drop Zone is selling Wireless Mice w/ batteries for $10, Earbuds for $3, Camera Covers for $1 

and Screen Cleaners for $1.  Stop by the Drop Zone and get yours today!  

 

Today’s Lunch will be: 

 

Southwest Beef Wrap, Refried B, Fresh Vegetables/Romaine Side Salad, Fruit & Milk  

 

Thursday’s Lunch will be:   

 

Chicken Nuggets, Donut Holes, Green Beans, Fresh Vegetables/Romaine Side Salad, Fruit & Milk  
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